 BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING MONDAY April 28, 2003 Finance Board TIME 8-30 AUG 2 5 2003 TOWN CLERK'S OFF]] ICE
The meeting, duly posted with the Town Clerk, opened at 6:30 p.m. Present were Chairman Diane McCutcheon, Michael Pare, Paul Savage, Brian Dicks and Tom Petrowicz, also present was Suzanne Horne, Executive Secretary.	
Items discussed:	
a. Entire line item budget;	
b. Consensus at this time of using \$100,000.00 of stabilization money towards budget;	
 c. Consensus of budgeting \$100,000.00 to BMR school; d. Consensus of developing three scenarios for possible cuts after meeting with the BMR, Blackstone Selectmen on May 1, 2003 	

Brian Dicks

Next meeting with finance scheduled for May 7, 2003 @ 6:30 p.m.

Meeting adjourned at 9:10 p.m.

S.V. Horne